
 

 

 

Ref  KMRR0100 

    Environment and Infrastructure 
Services 

ROADS (SCOTLAND) ACT 1984 

 

FORM OF NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY RESTRICTION  
OF TRAFFIC ON ROADS AND BRIDGES 

 
 
 
 

Please note that due to Leiths Scotland Ltd carrying out Resurfacing & High 
Friction Surfacing it will be necessary in the interests of public safety to apply 
the following restriction to traffic  
 
Closure  
 
B9077 South Deeside Road  
 
From The Old Lodge to The Old Police House, Ardoe  
 
For 11 days commencing on Tuesday 6th December 2022  
 
Site notices will be erected in due course indicating the temporary restriction to 
traffic and the alternative routes where applicable. 
 
Diversion via B9077 South Deeside Road -  B979 at Maryculter Bridge – A93 
North Deeside Road – A90 South Anderson Drive – A9013 Holburn Street – 
Riverside Drive – King George VI Bridge – Great Southern Road – Leggart 
Terrace - B9077 and vice versa. 
 
Should you have any queries please contact 
kincardineandmearns.roads@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
 

 

Date 16/11/22 Kathleen Easton 
on behalf Environment and 
Infrastructure 

Aberdeenshire Council                           
Environment and Infrastructure Services,  
Viewmount, Arduthie Road 
Stonehaven AB39 2DQ       
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B9077 South Deeside Road – 
Ardoe 

06/12/22 – 16/12/22 

Closure  
Diversion  


